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Our progress to date 

• The Network Rail retaining wall is 
progressing well, with ¾ of the wall 
complete. 
 

• The remaining pile caps and ground 
beams are under construction and 
will be completed in the next 2 
weeks. 

 
• Ground to 1st Floor columns have 

commenced.  
 

• Ground to 1st Floor Block D core (lift 
shaft and staircase) has been 
poured, with Block C to follow. 

Our upcoming works 

Wates Residential is proud to say that despite the ongoing pandemic we have managed to 
maintain progress on the delivery of this much needed affordable housing by implementing a 

number of new measures in line with the latest Government and PHE guidance regarding 
Covid-19. 

 

 

 

How you can reach us 

Contact details: 
Tom Hooper-Smith 
(Project Manager) 
07719 082 033 
Emergency contact details: 
Stuart Hamilton 
07547 572 365 

Block D Lift & Stair Core 

Our working hours 

Monday to Friday: 

08:00 to 18:00 

Saturday: 

08:00 to 13:00 

- Cast the 1st floor slab and 
commence columns 1st to 2nd 
Floor. 

- Completion of Network Rail 
retaining wall. 

- New Gas main connection. 
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You said, we did 

The nature of the industry involves loud and sometimes disruptive work to the nearby residents. Wates pride 
themselves on working closely with the communities to inspire better ways of creating the places, developments 
and businesses of tomorrow.  At Shuttleworth Road, we have listened to suggestions and have minimised 
working hours to provide respite. To ensure compliance, we monitor the noise levels of the site daily.   


